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Cl>servations, White House 

Fellowship Year 

Each year, a small number of men and women are brought to 
Washington as White House Fellows. They are assigned as 
Special or Executive Assistants at the Secretarial/White 
House Senior Staff level of government. They also meet 
with eminent government and private sector officials 
(domestic and foreign) at education sessions during the 
fellowship year. Theirs is the opporttmi ty to gain 
interdepartmental and top governmental perspective. 

In the belief that the year should not end without at 
least a partial statement of observations, this paper was 
prepared. It is of singular origin, relying, as indicated, 
on input from some of the Fellows. It does not represent 
unahlrnity of view; it should not be considered the posi­
tion of the White House Fellows. 

An organizational note: One thought pattern is presen­
ted per page. Each page is tabbed and a table of contents 
is at Tab A. As with other papers of this type, little 
heed is given to the "much good" accomplished by the 
Administration over the last year. That good has been 
of benefit to the nation and a credit to the Administra­
tion. This paper will look to areas that presumably need 
attention so as to continue the job of better serving the 
people. 
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